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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 

From: Bill Leonard, CCC representative 
 
Subject: Other place associated with the person: Revision of RDA 9.11 
 
 
CCC does see the utility of recording some of the proposed relationships between places and persons.  
We disagree with the proposed instruction in 6JSC/BL/6.  We prefer that RDA is aligned with FRAD as 
closely as possible.  We agree with the argument presented in the LC counter-proposal in 6JSC/BL/6/LC 
response  and we also agree with the proposal to revise slightly the scope and to rename 9.11 Place of 
residence.   


